
 
 

 
 
Circular No. 40/2020-21                                       Date: 30 Sep, 2020 
 
 

APPLICABLE TO PARENTS OF OUTSTANDING DUES (QTR-1) 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
The defaulter parents are to note that as per the U.P. Govt., Cabinet Secretary’s circular, those parents who 
have been adversely affected monetarily by the lockdown and are unable to pay the fee, should write an application 
to the School Principal about the due date of submission of school fee.    
 
PARENTS ARE REQUIRED TO NOTE THAT THERE IS NO EXEMPTION OF PAYMENT OF FEES GIVEN BY 
THE U.P. GOVT / OR BY THE SCHOOL.  
 
In view of the above, the school has not yet received any application suggesting the date of submission of pending 
dues.  It is hereby requested that the parents submit the dues in the coming week. 
 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy ! 
 

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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